
From: Brenda Rangel
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Preferential Parking (Hellman Area) District -2
Date: Monday, December 12, 2022 12:47:51 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello,

My name is Brenda Rangel Bolor  and I live with my family on Beverly and Comstock and I don’t believe we
should pay for our parking passes. We definitely don’t live in the “nicer area” my house is surrounded by
apartments!

We have every bill accounted for at home and we have two kids (twins) that we will need to put through college!
Every penny I save counts! Please do not pass this!

Thank you and have a great day!

Sent from my iPhone
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